
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:    October 25, 2021     
 
To:    All pastors, parish administrators and business managers    
 
From:   Holly Orsagh, internal audit manager, Office of Finance 
      
Re:  Parish Finance Council Guidelines – Updated October 15, 2021 

           
 
Along with this memo you will find the newly updated Parish Finance Council 
Guidelines. These guidelines were updated so you may have a reference for 
updating your existing parish finance council guidelines. You are encouraged 
to share these guidelines with your finance council members.  
 
Questions in relation to the policy should be directed to me at 
horsagh@archatl.com or 404-920-7906. 
 
Attachment 
 
  

mailto:horsagh@archatl.com
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Parish_Finance_Council_Guidelines_Updated-10.15.2021.pdf

